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Rick Grobovsky

President AMBE LTD
7201 Ohms Lane, Suite 150
Edina, MN 55439

Dear Rick,

On behalf of the entire Board, we want to thank you for all the amazing support you’ve
provided to Jererniah Program in successfully resolving the Minneapolis Campus roof
issue. We know that you personally devoted countless hours to the entire process and
went the extra mile in leveraging your expertise and your contacts on Jeremiah Program’s
behalf. The work you did to help negotiate the settlement on Phase II and then securing
Sela Roofing to do the entire roof for $§90k is beyond amazing. Given the economic
environment we have been operating in these past few years, we simply can’t thank you
enough. It is a tremendous comfort to know that the women and children of the Jeremiah
Program will have a safe and secure roof over their heads for many years to come.

Your passion for our mission to help single mothers and their children have a brighter
future is evident, and also serves as an inspiration to others. As a small token of our
appreciation, we would love to have you join us as our guest at our annual golf and tennis
tournament at the White Bear Yacht Club on Monday, July 16%. Gloria will be following
up with you to see if you can join us, but for now we just wish to say thank-you for being
a Jeremiah hero.

Sincerely,

st (S ooonn

Lauri Roberts Brian Alton
MSP Board Chair MSP Facilities Committee Chair

cc: Gloria Perez
Pegegy Dissmeyer
Vickie Allen
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